
 

          July 1, 2020 

 

Mayor Bill Foulds  

Members of City Council  

City of Dripping Springs, Texas  

 

Dear Mayor and City Council Members,  

 

 On behalf of Dripping Springs Helping Hands and the 2020 Empty Bowls Project HOME EDITION 

committee, we are respectfully submitting a request for the city’s co-sponsorship of our event. The 2020 

project will be held virtually. This request does not require any fees to be waived by the city.  

We are also submitting a co-sponsorship request for the November 8, 2021 in-person event at 

the Dripping Springs Ranch Park. This application does make the request to waive fees associated with 

the rental of DSRP for 2021.  

Thank you for your consideration of these requests. Should you have any questions, you may 

call me at any time.  

Thank you for your service as leaders of Dripping Springs.  

 

Sincerely,  

June Baumoel,  

Co-Chair Empty Bowls Project  

junebaumoel@gamil.com 512-858-6110  
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